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Washington DC 
On April 25th I traveled to Washington DC to minister.  That Friday night I shared on evangelism at Victory World 
Outreach Church, pastored by Jeff Wright.  It was a fruitful evening of teaching and discussing of ideas with other 
ministers on evangelism.  At one time a couple of ladies wandered into our 
meeting so we shared the Gospel message and led everyone in a sinner’s 
prayer.  It appeared that the visitors prayed to receive the Lord. 
 

Saturday Pastor Jeff Wright and I along with some 
others from his church went out to a bad 
neighborhood and near the White House to 
evangelize.  We passed out sandwiches, food and 
Gospel tracts to the homeless, tourists and other 
people we encountered.  About 8 people that day 
prayed with me to receive Christ. 
 
Sunday morning I went on the DC Prayer Tour with 
Pastor Jeff and then spoke on Why Evangelize and How to Evangelize at the church before 
returning home.  I really enjoyed my time with Pastor Jeff Wright and the people of his 
church and appreciate the hospitality they showed me.  If you are ever in the Washington 
DC area I encourage you to take one of the prayer tours that Pastor Jeff Wright leads.  You 
will learn a lot about the area and be used of God in prayer for our nation.  Please visit their 
website (http://www.natlprayemb.org/index.htm) for more information. 

On-Going Activities 
Our evangelistic radio program that airs weekly over 
World Harvest Radio’s shortwave signals has expanded 
with another station.  Angel 6 which is directed to 
Central and North America has just been added.  
Finding Hope can be heard on Sundays at 7pm on Angel 
6.  For the schedule of the other five Angel stations, 
visit our website (http://jeffgossministries.org). 
 
We continue to receive new requests for enrollment into 
Stepping Stones, our Bible correspondence course.  
Other are making their way through the twelve lessons 
which cover the basics of Christianity.  When they finish 
the course we send a certificate of completion and a 
gift. 
 
I also keep on participating in evangelistic outreaches in 
the St. Louis area. 

Thank you! 
In anticipation of the busy summer months, as more 
people are out on the streets, we are ordering “I Went 
to Hell” booklets by Kenneth Hagin to pass out.  An 
extra gift would be a blessing right now.  Your prayers 
and support are enabling us to have an on effect many 
people’s lives through all that He has given us to do.  
Thank you so much!   
 
    In Christ, 
 
 
 
    Jeff Goss 

Teaching on Evangelism 
Ever since I got saved in 1981 God has used me in 
evangelism and I’ve had the privilege of personally 
leading thousands of individuals to Christ.  Along the 
way I’ve learned a lot through my successes and 
failures.  God has told me that now I need to pass on 
what I have learned to others.  To accomplish that we 
developed our Evangelism Workshop and I have been 
speaking on evangelism wherever the door is opened.   
 
Recently I spoke on 
evangelism at South 
County Christian Church 
and at Faith Church of 
St. Louis with Evangelist 
Arthur Blessit, both of 
the St. Louis area.  This 
summer I will be 
teaching a new group of 
interns at the St. Louis 
Dream Center the 
Evangelism Workshop.   
 
Reaping the Harvest, a radio program on evangelism, 
began airing in five different cities in March.  The people 
in St. Louis, Albuquerque, Mobile, Omaha and Tupelo 
can listen once a week to a 15 minute teaching that will 
encourage and give them tools on reaching their world.  
If you are unable to hear the program we offer a 
Broadcast CD that includes a month’s worth of the 
teaching that aired for a donation of $15.  If you desire 
the Broadcast CD, please include your request with your 
donation and  indicate which month you want. 
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Jeff and Arthur Blessit. 


